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Visitors from Kenya - We were extremely privileged to welcome three 

teachers who have flown from Kenya to visit schools in England. Children 

in Y2 to Y6 attended an assembly to find out what life was like in their 

town Nakuru. All children listened beautifully and asked the most 

interesting questions.  

We found out that resources such as reading books are limited. As we 

have lots of new books, we have donated some 

reading books that we no longer use. Each child 

has written a message inside and these will be 

well used over in Egerton Primary, in Kenya. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 17th November, your 

child can come in odd socks for 

anti-bullying week AND dress in 

spots for Children in Need.  

If your child is dressing in spots, 

please donate online.  

Stepping Stones are also doing a 

cake sale Thursday and Friday, 

after school, so head there for 

some goodies. They are also 

selling raffle tickets to raise 

money for Children in Need.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asia class (Rec): Oscar 

Antarctica (Y1): Hunter & Macie 

Africa (Y2): Joseph & Jaxon 

Europe (Y3): Karim & Cade 

Australia (Y4): Abbie & Evie-Rae 

South America (Y5): Ollie & Charles 

North America (Y6): Mei & Patrik 

Attendance - 

Asia class (Rec):94.7% 

Antarctica (Y1):97.3% 

Africa (Y2): 86% 

Europe (Y3): 84.6% 

Australia (Y4):88.6%  

South America (Y5): 92.3% 

North America (Y6):88.2% 

 

Anti-bullying week - Next week is 

anti-bullying week. We will be 

learning lots about how we can 

spot signs on bullying and what to 

do. The national theme is: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance - Our Year 6 pupils led a 

wonderful remembrance service to pay 

respects to all the soldiers who have 

died in the line of duty.  

Each child made a poppy with the name 

of a Congleton solider who lost their life 

in WWI. We now have a beautiful 

remembrance garden. 

 

 

 

Behaviour rewards 

 

The children are enjoying being 

given achievement points and 

hopefully you can see these on 

Arbor. 

Stickers are given on Monday 

mornings for children who got 10 

achievement points the week 

prior. 

 

 

A big thank you to all parents 

who came to parents’ evening 

this week. Your support is very 

much appreciated. 

 

 


